
Following the Academic Ethics Committee's suspicion of plagiarism and investigation regarding 

a paper published in the Korean Data & Information Science Society (1465-1475, Volume 24, 6th 

Edition, 2013), an ethics review panel has determined that a serious case of plagiarism of a 

publication in Statistics in Medicine (2235-2249, Volume 32) may have occurred. In accordance 

with the administrative guidelines of the Code of Research Ethics and the National Research 

Foundation of Korea, we advise implementing the following corrective actions:  

 Removing all academic journal articles pertaining to the publication in question (KCI 

Korean Journal and academic journal homepage) 

 3-year submission ban on author effective immediately 

Notice of details related to academic journal homepage, as well as particulars regarding 

information applicable to the National Research Foundation of Korea. 


